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Jack & Janice Hillman

Wa. Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attention: Secretary

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504

To whom it may concern,

I oppose the amount of the raise for 2- 32 Gallon Garbage cans, picked up weekly by the
amount of $4.00 by Waste Connections of Vancouver, Wa..

They want a raise of 95 cents for one can and $4.00 for two cans? Who did the math on
that. They don’t have to stop the truck twice and get out and back in for two different
times to pick up two cans, only once.

Why do they want to penalize 2 can people, by charging them get an extra 2 dollars and
do less work. Sneeky!

Sincerely,

W&m

Jack Hillman





